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Research Analysis 

 

HB1570 provides that any person without a disability or who is not trained to assist individuals 

with disabilities will be guilty of a misdemeanor if they use a service animal to gain treatment or 

benefits.  

 

Prepared By: Suzie Nahach 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

This measure creates a misdemeanor of certain acts relating to use of service animals. The 

creation of a crime has the potential to generate revenues for the state, however the amount of 

revenue that would be generated is speculative and not quantifiable. In its current form, HB1570 

is not expected to have a negative impact on state budget or appropriations.   

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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